
   

 

   
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: Year 10 Intervention Sessions – Chemistry 

 
As you are aware students in Year 10 will be sitting their end of year assessments in June; you will receive a timetable 

for these examinations in due course. As part of our drive to ensure that students achieve their very best in all 

examinations, we will run Chemistry intervention sessions for your son until his end of year assessment.  

 

Interventions will start on Tuesday 30th April. Please ensure that your son attends Chemistry intervention with Mr 

Hussain every Tuesday from 3pm to 4pm and every Friday from 12:30pm to 13:30 pm.  

 

Please ensure that your son attends all intervention sessions; if your child has an afterschool appointment, please 

ensure it does not affect his ability to attend intervention sessions. 

 

In the unlikely event of a cancellation, you will be notified via text message.   

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss K Tzoganakou 

Vice Principal 

 

 


